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Aaron: Thanks for sharing this draft. This really is excellent work. I admit to being one of the ones skeptical of
the need and value of such a task force and any recommendations. But, I can now see real value. Your
recognition that the curriculum and format for Our Courts Arizona needs to updated and made more dynamic is
well-based. It has certainly been an under-publicized and underutilized resource.
I offer only a couple of comments for consideration.
I’ll look at the report itself now and send you any additional suggestions.
Larry


